City of Leoti Governing Body met in regular session Monday, November 1, 2021 at 6:30 p.m., at the City Hall Meeting
Room.

Mayor Charlie Hughes called the meeting to order at 6:38 p.m.

Mayor Hughes asked for the Role Call; Councilmembers: Kelma Burch, Tammi Meyer-Givens, Tyrrell Tankersley, City
Attorney Becky Faurot, City Superintendent Travis Seaton, City Clerk Jeannine Hassell and Code Enforcement Officer
Adam Marcotte. Greg Graff was present. Council President Levi Elder and Councilmember Jody Crouch were absent.
Burch moved Givens seconded to approve the agenda. Motion carried unanimously.

Givens moved Tankersley seconded to approve the consent agenda items a-c. Motion carried unanimously.

City Attorney Faurot reviewed and discussed with council changes need to made on the RV/Camper and Trailer
ordinances. Council gave Faurot direction on the changes. Faurot will draw up the ordinances for approval at the next
council meeting.

Mayor Hughes shared information on upcoming Highway K96 project. Residents whose properties will be affected living
on Highway K96 received a letter from Kansas Department of Transportation. A Town Hall meeting has been set for
November 16, 2021, 6:30 pm at the Wichita County Community Building. Gene Edwards, KDOT Acquisition Agent will be
present to answer any questions and collect approved offer letters.

Givens moved Burch second to approve employee monetary Christmas gift cards and a Christmas party for employees.
Motion carried unanimously.

Council reviewed and discussed the employee handbook. The item was tabled until all council members are present to
discuss possible changes.

Mayor Hughes opened the floor to public comments. No comments.
Council reviewed the reports submitted by City Treasurer Gould.
City Superintendent Seaton shared the city crew have started hanging Christmas decorations while the weather is nice.

Code Enforcement Officer Marcotte reported there were no dogs in the pound and shared the Helpful Information letter
the City will give to new utility customers.

Council reviewed the report submitted by City Clerk Hassell. No questions were asked.

Burch moved Givens seconded for adjournment at 7:21 p.m. Motion carried unanimously.
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